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Subject: Fw: Carrying Capacity of waterbodies followup

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com;

Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 2:49 AM

 
 
From: Chad P. Dawson [mailto:cpdawson@esf.edu] 

  
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 6:46 PM

 To: Web Jobs; Keith Park
 Subject: Carrying Capacity of waterbodies followup

 
Keith,
There was no followup study nor report on the carrying capacity of waterbodies within the Adirondack Park due to funding
limitations. Recently, the APA staff and NYSDEC staff have taken up the matter again and are slowly developing a plan to
move forward. There is no established deadline at this time. Can I answer any questions for you?
Chad Dawson
SUNY-ESF Professor Emeritus

From: Web Jobs
 Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 9:13 AM

 To: Keith Park
 Subject: Re: Document

Keith —
 
I can’t help directly, but, again, I blind copied this reply to the past coordinator, an emeritus professor. I hope he
will respond.
 
You might also try approaching another lakes / fresh water / limnology expert directly by scanning a
departmental faculty directory —perhaps
https://www.esf.edu/EFB/directory/ or https://www.esf.edu/environmentalscience/directory/ .
 
Good luck.
 
Paul
 
 
On Mar 25, 2019, at 9:45 PM, Keith Park <topnotch@nycap.rr.com> wrote:
 
Paul,
 
Thanks for the document,
Im also looking for anything else that followed this about lake carrying capacity.  in the article you sent,
on page 70 it mentions next phases, and phase 2, monitoring. (see below)
 
<image002.gif>
Is there a document that I can get for phase 2 or any other documents about additional phases
 of recreational impacts or carrying capacity of water bodies?

  
Thanks
 

https://www.esf.edu/EFB/directory/
https://www.esf.edu/environmentalscience/directory/
mailto:topnotch@nycap.rr.com
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Keith
 
 
From: Web Jobs [mailto:web@esf.edu] 

 Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 10:41 AM
 To: Keith Park

 Subject: Re: Document
 
Keith — 
 
The PDF is attached. The NYWild site has been retired, but I am sending a BCC to the past coordinator so he
knows of your interest. 
 
If I can assist further, let me know.
 
Paul Otteson
ESF Web
 
 
 

On Mar 12, 2019, at 9:02 PM, Keith Park <topnotch@nycap.rr.com> wrote:
 
Hi,
 
Im trying to access the following document:
Adirondack Park Forest Preserve
Carrying Capacity of Water Bodies Study: Phase I – Selecting Indicators for Monitoring
Recreational Impacts
Thru the SUNY ESF website.
but the link:  (http://www.esf.edu/nywild/publications/docs/carrying-capacity.pdf).
no longer works, can you point me to a good link or send me a copy of the .pdf?

  
Thanks much,
 
Keith
 
 
 

mailto:web@esf.edu
mailto:topnotch@nycap.rr.com
http://www.esf.edu/nywild/publications/docs/carrying-capacity.pdf

